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Contact our office 

Contact Brigitte or Sydney, 4-H Youth Development Agent  

Office number: 901-476-0231 Email: brigpass@utk.edu or sydlcrof@utk.edu 

Congratulations to our Youth 

We are so proud of our 4-H Meat Identification Judg-

ing Team for their hard work to represent Tipton 

County at the Western region contest that was held 

February 17, 2022.   

February 26, in Memphis, was the 1st ever 4-H Mid

-South Food Pantry Competition. Tipton County 4-

H Healthy Living Ambassadors were selected to 

represent Tennessee at this contest. The goal was to 

utilize the mystery ingredients in their dish along 

with a myriad of other ingredients available to them 

in the pantry within the 45-minute time allotment. 4

-H members utilized their creativity and culinary 

skills to create various dishes. After 45 minutes, 

each team presented their dish to the judges along 

with sharing their knowledge as it relates to My-

Plate, food safety, and composting.  



4-H Homeschool Club  

Are you currently homeschooled and would like to join 4-

H? Join our Tipton County 4-H Homeschool Club. Any 

youth 4th-12th grade can join this club. To join please 

reach out to Sydney or Brigitte to enroll.   

 

Please see below the dates we have set for our club based 
on the survey responses we received.  

  

April 14 @UT-TSU Extension Office  1:30pm 

May 12 @UT-TSU Extension Office  1:30pm 

 

Our 4-H club is open to any homeschool youth in 4th grade 
through 12th grade. Feel free to invite friends and other 

homeschool families. All is welcome to participate  



4-H Honor Club  

(6th-12th graders) 

 

May 10, 2022 

“April Flowers bring May Flowers” 

Service Project:  We are asking mem-
bers to donate new umbrellas or other 
rain gear like ponchos to be given to a 

homeless shelter.   

 

 Festivities will begin at 5pm and will 
conclude around 6:30pm. Our 

meeting will be at the UT-TSU Exten-
sion office located at 150 Menefee 

Street, Covington, TN .  







TN 4-H Senior High Scholarships  



Seeking youth to represent Tipton County at the following: 

4-H Horse Judging  

Horse judging involved youth to critically evaluate the confirma-

tion of a horse for a suitable purpose or the ability of a horse to per-

form certain requirements for a class. Participating is free for any 

youth 4th-12th grade. To Sign up please email Sydney Smith 

sydlcrof@utk.edu or to see out more information. 

4-H Wildlife Judging 

Judging team is designed to teach youth the fundamentals of wildlife 

and fisheries science and management. 4-Hers will learn to identify 

furs, sounds animals make, how to prepare a piece of land to attract 

more of a specific animal. Participating is free for any youth 4th-

12th grade. To sign up please email Br igitte Passman at 

brigpass@utk.edu. 

4-H Poultry Judging 
 

Poultry judging provides an excellent opportunity for 4-H’ers to 

learn about  the poultry industry and products. Youth will learn 

how to evaluate a chicken’s health, evaluating egg laying, how to 

grade eggs, and identify broiler parts. Youth 4th-12th grade are 

eligible to participate for free. Practices will begin soon! Reach 

out to sydlcrof@utk.edu for more information. 





Join us for a summer of fun 







Tipton County Deadline is April 22, 2022 







Call 901-476-3734 to sign up today! 


